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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Pair, Randal <rpair@blm.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2016 3:11 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Case, Nicholas L; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Michael, Kelley R; Walker, Clayton D; 

Pudim, David A; Johnson, Shannon D; Mendenhall, Quentin
Subject: Re: OCD Reportable MG-1-1-ext pipeline Remediation Plan

BLM also approves this proposed remediation plan. 
 
 
Randal "Randy" Pair 
Envir. Protection Specialist - Realty Compliance 
office: 575.234.6240 
cell: 575.361.0062 
email: rpair@blm.gov 
 
On Fri, Mar 4, 2016 at 7:47 AM, Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> wrote: 

Mr. Case, 

  

Your proposal for delineation of the MG-1-1-Ext pipeline release discovered 2/15/16, is approved. Please 
provide OCD with analytical data and updates as the project progresses. I will provide a 2RP tracking number 
for reference once it has been assigned.  

  

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate 
and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the 
environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with 
any other federal, state, local laws  and/or regulations.  

  

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me. 

  

Mike Bratcher 

NMOCD District 2 

811 S. First Street 

Artesia, NM 88210 
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O: 575-748-1283 X108 

C: 575-626-0857 

F: 575-748-9720 

  

  

From: Case, Nicholas L [mailto:NLCase@dcpmidstream.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 03, 2016 1:27 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Randal Pair (rpair@blm.gov) 
Cc: Case, Nicholas L; Michael, Kelley R; Walker, Clayton D; Pudim, David A; Johnson, Shannon D; 
Mendenhall, Quentin 
Subject: OCD Reportable MG-1-1-ext pipeline Remediation Plan  

  

Mr. Bratcher: 

  

Here is the Remediation Plan discussed by Randy Pair (BLM) and myself this morning at the leak site from the 
02/15/2015 MG-1-1-ext pipeline 

I will await your approval before we proceed with further repairs/ remediation. 

  

Mr. Pair: 

  

Please advise DCPM on the lateral excavation and possibility of any Arch-survey/ site considerations we may 
need to take. 

  

Thanks 

  

  

Nicholas L. Case 

Environmental Specialist 
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DCP Midstream, LP 

10 Desta Drive, Suite 400 West 

Midland, TX  79705 

Ofc: 575-677-5225 

Cell: 575-802-5225 

e-mail: NLCase@dcpmidstream.com 

 

  

  

 


